
 

Home Learning - Week 19 

 This week we have continued our learning based on the story ‘Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car’.  You can 

listen to the story being read here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UDqgjccb5KE 

 We have learnt how to use spilt pins and hole punches to make moving parts. 

 In Maths we have continued to learn about patterns.  We have extended and created patterns 

in straight lines, squares and in circles. 

 We strengthened the muscles in our hands by creating woven wheels using wool and collage 

materials.   

 We wrote a sentence using the sounds and words that we have learnt to describe what was 

happening in a picture from the story.  We were amazed with how well the children managed 

this! 

 Lots of children chose to write signs and labels for the vehicles that they made in the 

construction area, well done everyone! 

 We explored printing using circular wheel shapes and tried to make repeating patterns. 

 Learnt the digraphs or, ur, oi, ow, and practised reading and writing cvc words using these 

sounds.  We also learnt to read the tricky word: my. 

 Don’t forget to look on our Class Blog to see photos of what we do each week, use the 

link below to access the webpage.   

https://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/codden_spring_term_2024/677571 

Home Learning Task: 

Bird Watch – Next week we will be taking part in the RSPB Bird Watch.  We will send home a Bird 

Spotting Guide in your child’s book bag.  Please spend some time this weekend watching what birds 

visit your garden and tick them off on your sheet.   

Please remember to read your reading book at least five times a week. 

Notes/reminders… 

PE will now be on a Tuesday, please remember to wear your PE kit. 

Stay and Play – If you are interested in a Pre-school place for your child or have a child who attends 

our pre-school you are very welcome to attend our Pre-school Spring Stay and Play session on 

Tuesday 30th January 8:45-10am. 

Parents Meetings - We will be holding parent meetings after half term on Wednesday 21st February 

and Wednesday 28th February.  Please sign up in class if you would like a ten-minute appointment. 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


